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Extension of Supplier Registration 
Deadline 

 
The University of Colombo is pleased to announce an extension of the supplier registration 
deadline to provide additional time for interested parties to complete their applications. 
 

The registration of suppliers and contractors for the year 2025, originally scheduled to close 
on 30th November 2024, as per the procurement notice published on the University official 
website and in the national press (Veerakesari, Sunday Observer, and Lankadeepa) on 3rd  
November 2024, has now been extended. 
 

New Registration Deadline: 10th January 2025 
 
Download the Application Form: Visit the University website: 
https://cmb.ac.lk/procurements . 
 
Submit Your Application: 

• Send the completed application along with a scanned copy of the receipt 
of payment (non-refundable fee) and other relevant documents via 
email to supplies@cmb.ac.lk. 
 

• Use the subject line: “Registration of Suppliers - 2025.” 
 

 
For more details, please refer to the original procurement notice or contact the University Supplies 
Division. (Tel No : 011-2055498 / 011-2503394) 
 
 

The Chairman, 
Department Procurement Committee, 
University of Colombo,   
No 94, Cumaratunga Munidasa Mawatha 
Colombo 03. 
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